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Health and social care staff across Bath and North East Somerset are taking part in a national initiative aimed at improving care for patients. 

Informative exhibition stands will be set up across community hospitals, care centres and community resource centres and patients at Paulton Memorial Hospital will be surveyed on their experience of mealtimes as part of Dignity Action Day on Thursday February 25.  

The campaign aims to end tolerance towards indignity and discrimination in health and social care services. 

Dr Rosie Rowe, Service Improvement Manager, said: “Most of us at some point in our lives will be in contact with care services, be that in our work, as a service user, carer, relative or friend and when we do we hope we will be treated with dignity and respect.  

“More than two million health and social care staff in the UK work around the clock to provide support and care for those in need. Dignity Action Day is a national initiative lead by the Dignity in Care Campaign to bring staff and members of the public together to make a difference to those in care. 

“The exhibition stands will help raise awareness and will inform the public of the actions we’ve taken to promote the dignity agenda in services across B&NES. The survey will allow us to gain a valuable insight into nutrition for people receiving care in community hospitals.”  

Bath and North East Somerset has been identified as a pilot area for Dignity in Care and over the past year has focussed on improving nutrition and communication for patients receiving care.   

For further information on the Dignity in Care Campaign, or to sign up to become a Dignity Champion see www.dignityincare.org.uk

ENDS  

Notes to Editors:  

·        The Dignity in care Campaign, which launched in November 2006, aims to stimulate a national debate around dignity in care and create a care system where there is zero tolerance of abuse and disrespect of adults. It is led by Government in partnership with many organisations that provide and commission care and protect the interests of those using care services and their carers

·        Sir Michael Parkinson joined the campaign as the National Dignity Ambassador in May 2008 to help raise the profile of the campaign by bringing it to the attention of the public. 

High quality care services that respect people’s dignity should:

·        Have a zero tolerance of all forms of abuse

·        Support people with the same respect you would want for yourself or a member of your family 

·        Treat each person as an individual by offering a personalised service

·        Enable people to maintain the maximum possible level of independence, choice and control 

·        Listen and support people to express their needs and wants 

·        Respect people’s right to privacy 

·        Ensure people feel able to complain without fear of retribution 

·        Engage with family members and carers as care partners 

·        Assist people to maintain confidence and a positive self esteem 

·        Act to alleviate people’s loneliness and isolation 

 

